Hollingworth Primary School

29TH November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas is almost upon us! On Tuesday 12th at 11.00 and Wednesday 13th December at 9.30, the Early Year's Foundation Stage will be putting on their Christmas performance of 'Nursery Rhyme Nativity'.

Please could you bear in mind that <u>all</u> the children in the Early Year's Foundation stage will be performing so there will be a limit of <u>four tickets per family</u>. In order to comply with health and safety requirements, there is also a limit on the number of seats available at each performance. Tickets will therefore be allocated on a first come first served basis. If the tickets for the date you request have already been taken, you will be offered the alternative date.

Tea and coffee will be served before both performances. Any volunteers to serve refreshments will be gratefully received. All proceeds will go to resources for the Early Years.

Please could you indicate on the slip below how many tickets you require and for which date. Could you also indicate below if you can help with the refreshments and on which date.

Yours sincerely,		
	Early Years Team	
I would like tickets for the performance of "Nursery Rhyme Nativity" on:		
* Tuesday, 12 th December	(number required)	
* Wednesday, 13 th December (number required)		
* I can help with refreshm	nents on 12 th /13 th	
Child's name:		
Signed:		

* Delete as applicable.